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18th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Curriculum Sports Club – Year 3 and 4 

Your child has been chosen by their learning leader to participate in an after-school club, between 

3.15pm and 4.15pm every Tuesday.  The club starts on Tuesday 1st October and runs in parallel with our 

PE curriculum. I am writing to ask whether your child is interested in taking part in our club. Should you 

wish your child to take part in the club, the attached reply slip must be completed with: 

 Your permission for them to attend 

 A telephone number that we may use to contact you should the club be cancelled for any 

reason 

 Details of how your child will get home afterwards 

They will need their PE kit and training shoes. I would be grateful if you would encourage them to make 

sure that this kit is available every Tuesday.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jack Whitty 

Year 3 and 4 Learning Leader 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

REPLY SLIP 

Name of Child _____________________________________  Year group____________________ 

I can confirm that it is acceptable for my child to take part in the Curriculum Sports club on Tuesdays 

from 3.15pm – 4.15pm            (please tick) 

 
My child will be collected from school  / walk home on their own * following the club each week. 
*please delete as appropriate 
 
My telephone number, should you need to contact me is _______________________________ 
 
 
Signed______________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 

 


